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Odstock Parish Council                                             
Clerk, Jay McGowan – clerk@odstock-pc.org.uk     

                                                                                                                             

Minutes of The Annual Parish Meeting held on Wednesday 6th April 2022 
at the Pavilion, Nunton Recreation Field.         

The meeting started at 7pm 

 

Present: Cllrs Edward Riley (Chair), Jackie Owen (Vice Chair), Sally Nelson, Colin Berry, 
Nigel Start.      

Also present: Jay McGowan (Clerk), Cllr Richard Clewer.          

                                                    

Public Session 

No members of the public attended the meeting. 

Agenda 

 

1. Welcome: Chairman, Edward Riley welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
2. To receive and accept apologies for absence: Cllr Newman 
3. To receive a report from the Chairman of the Parish Council: Cllr Riley 

thanked Richard Parsons for his dedicated service to the Parish Council and 
wished him the best for the future. He talked about the website and email 
address which will make it easier for residents to get in touch with the Council 
and improve community engagement for everyone. Cllr Riley talked about the 
plans going into 2022/23 and the installation of new defibrillators.  Cllr Riley’s 
full statement can be view on the website and is attached to the Minutes.   

4. To receive a report from Councillor Richard Clewer: Cllr reported on the 
plans for the new River Park project which will be developed over the next 
few years. Cllr Clewer also talked about the proposal for safe cycle routes 
into Salisbury City Centre from neighbouring villages and encouraged 
parishes and residents to put forward any proposed routes.   

5. Open Forum 

Meeting was brought to a close by the Chairman at 7.20pm 
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